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300 Post Road
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Save the dates
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Townie: A Memoir — Andre Dubus, Il
(Non-fiction)
After their parents divorced in the 1970s, Andre Dubus, Ill and his three siblings

ewing -

to getting killed—or killing someone else.

Book Club—August 3oth, 2021

Upcoming Events

11-12pm Re

grew up with their exhausted working mother in a depressed Massachusetts mill
town saturated with drugs and everyday violence. To protect himself and those
he loved, Andre started pumping iron and learned to use his fists so well that he
became the kind of man who could send others to the hospital with one punch,
and did. Irresistibly drawn to stand up for the underdog, he was on a fast track

Tickets are on sale now for our September wine raffle.

Wine Raffle tickets are

S5 each or 5 for $20
Drawing on Sept. 2nd
Come in and purchase your winning ticket

Support our beautiful Senior Center

Congratulations to Jean Beattie—July winner of our July wine raffle

We raised $2,100 from our July wine raffle.
Thank you all that bought a ticket.
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If you didn’t win last time we’re doing it again with the
drawing scheduled for September 2nd

Location:
300 Post Rd., Rt. 1
Wells, ME 04090

Mailing Address:
P.O. Box 987
Wells, ME 04090

Phone: 207-646-7775

Email: wocam2016@gmail.com
www.Wells OgunquitSeniorCenter.org
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WOCAM Board of Directors Newsletter Message for August 2021
Greetings Members and Friends!

Each year the Wells Ogunquit Senior Center holds its joint Annual Membership and Board of Directors
Meeting. It is during this meeting that the open seats on the Board of Directors are voted in, and any pro-
posed By-Laws changes are voted on. A ballot box and ballots were available for Members to vote for the
candidates of their choice, as well as a referendum questions that require member feedback. Those present

at the annual meeting voted to close the election, appoint 3 people to count the ballots, and the winners were
announced at the meeting. This year we were excited to have had 81 people vote for the 3 open Board seats
from a choice of 4 candidates. We welcome Ray Farnham and Lorraine Moulton back to the Board and

Judy Vincent as a new member to the Board. Newly elected members took their seat at the Board’s table

and were part of unfinished business addressed at the Annual Meeting.

The referendum question whether to expand the number of people on the Board to 11 was a NO. So, we
will continue with the Board of Directors consisting of 9 members. A proposal to clarify the process to ex-
pand or lessen the number of Board of Directors was discussed, voted, and passed by those in attendance at

the meeting.

It is especially important that our members of the Senior Center have - AND TAKE - the opportunity to

participate in the governance of our organization. Eighty-one votes is an amazing number!
The Board thanks all of you who voted and especially those who put themselves out there to be candidates!

Sincerely grateful,

Kathy Chase, Chair, Ray Farnham, Vice-chair
Greg Cuzzi, George Hersom, Ann Lamberti, Lorraine Moulton,
Jennifer Sylvester, Susan Terwilliger,
Judy Vincent




